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As promised, provided is some follow up information based on Commissioner Legault’s appearance: 
 

• A French version of her speech (This is a link to our website. Please let me know if you need this 
in pdf) 

• Laura Neuman’s paper on enforcement models 
• The website for the Extractive Industries Transparencies Initiative 
• Minister Joe Oliver’s speech announcing extractive industries reporting and related news article 
• The Government of Canada’s proposed Year 2 Open Government Partnership Action Plan 

Commitment on extractive industries reporting 
o You’ll note that the proposed commitment would require companies to publish data on 

the payments they make to governments in Canada and around the world.  
 
I hope these documents will prove useful to the review committee.  
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http://www.oic-ci.gc.ca/fra/media-room-salle-media_speeches-discours_2014_2.aspx
http://siteresources.worldbank.org/EXTGOVACC/Resources/LNEumanATI.pdf
http://eiti.org/
http://www.nrcan.gc.ca/media-room/speeches/2014/15612
http://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/joe-oliver-wants-miners-to-disclose-foreign-payments-1.2557564
http://data.gc.ca/eng/Mandatory_Reporting_on_Extractives
http://data.gc.ca/eng/Mandatory_Reporting_on_Extractives
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